
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The school council are organising a Hallowe’en disco. We're really excited about hosting the 
Spooktacular event for the students from Reception to Year 11. 
 
The disco will take place on Friday 3rd November in the school hall. 
 
Infants 4 p.m. to 4.45 p.m. 
Juniors 5 p.m. to 6 p.m.  
Seniors 6.15 p.m. to 7.15 p.m. 
 
Drinks and snacks will be available to buy.  
 
Dress in spooky or party wear. 
 
Tickets are £1 and available from class teachers/ tutors or on the door. Money raised will go 
towards Cancer Relief. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
The School Council 
 
…………………………………………………………………………… 
 
My child, ………………………………., would love to come to the Spooktacular Disco 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………… 
 

 

 


